
 

 

Japanese Film Screening in the Bahamas 

 

On January 25, a screening of a Japanese movie, My Neighbor Totoro, was held at the 

University of The Bahamas in collaboration with Japanese Visual Arts Society. About 50 

people including Mr. Robert Sands, Honorary Consul General, and faculty members of the 

University visited the event. 

Most of them were glued to the movie and showed great interested in Japanese movies and 

culture. We hope that this film screening will further promote cultural exchange 

between Japan and The Bahamas. 

 

 

 

 

Screening Greeting from Mr.Sands 

Distribution of Japanese brochures and maps 


